Mark Roberts
Chief Executive
Environmental Standards Scotland
Ìrean Àrainneachdail na h-Alba

ENVIRONMENTALStandards Scotland
irean Arainneachdail na h-Alba

mark.roberts@environmentalstandards.scot

Llyr Gruffydd MS
Chair
Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure
Committee
SeneddClimate@senedd.wales

7 July 2023

Dear Llyr,

Thank you for your letter of 5 July following the Committee's meeting on 21 June 2023.

To date, the Welsh Government has not been in contact with Environmental Standards Scotland with regard to the development of future environmental governance arrangements in Wales. We would, of course, be very happy to share our experiences.

Environmental Standards Scotland would be delighted to support the Committee in any way in its scrutiny of future legislation.

Yours sincerely,

Mark Roberts

0808 1964000

Chief Executive

Environmental Standards Scotland

M.S. Roberts